
Public Records Act Request - Center for Cybersecurity Proposal

Grogan, Anne <agrogan@fullerton.edu>

Thu 8/31/2023 9:01 AM

To:Parker, Amy <amyipdev@csu.fullerton.edu>

Cc:Grogan, Anne <agrogan@fullerton.edu>

1 attachments (284 KB)

Proposal - Center for Cybersecurity - 09212015.pdf;

Dear Ms. Parker:

We received your August 28, 2023 Public Records Act request for the following records:

The proposal for the “Center for Cyber Security” in or after 2015 from the

College of Engineering and Computer Science.

We also learned that you requested this information from Professor Mikhail Gofman

and the Dean’s Office of the College of Engineering and Computer Science. Please

consider this to be a consolidated response from all areas.

CSU has conducted a reasonable search for these records under California Government

Code §7922.535 and has determined that your request, either in whole or in part, seeks

copies of disclosable public records. CSU will make available to you any that are public.

Please find the requested information attached.

If you wish to inspect the records at California State University, Fullerton, you may

contact me to schedule a mutually convenient date and time. If you wish to receive

copies instead, CSU may charge the direct cost of duplication (20 cents per page). Once

the records are located, we will advise you as to the exact number of pages upon which

any charge will be based. We will require full payment before we begin the redaction

and duplication process.

Sincerely,

Anne Grogan (she/her)
Interim Compliance Manager

Risk Management & Compliance

Human Resources, Diversity, and Inclusion

California State University, Fullerton

P: 657-278-5465
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